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Mr. President,

The Republic of Serbia warmly welcomes the delegation of Uruguay and thanks it for the presentation of the national report. 


Serbia highly appreciates all the activities conducted by the authorities of Uruguay related to the recommendations received during the previous UPR cycle.
Serbia particularly commends the political will and determination by Uruguay to strengthen its human rights bodies. We highly value the measures taken in order to financially support and to build up the capacities of the National Human Rights Institution, the Ombudsman as well as the National Women’s Institute.

We would like to recommend Uruguay to continue to improve the system of protection of abandoned children, inter alia, by providing more funds to the centers for their rehabilitation and social reintegration.

We wish Uruguay every success in implementing the recommendations of this cycle.            
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